
Our Medical Equipment Closet 

  Wheelchairs, rollators, transporters, shower 
chairs,   bedside commodes and canes are always 
in high    demand.  We also have knee scooters. 

We do not carry or take in hospital beds 
 or oxygen tanks/breathing accessories. 

We receive weekly calls at the chapel by those looking for equipment 
to serve a loved one or to donate equipment. Items are FREE to use. 

Call 941-383-6491 if you need equipment or would like to donate. 

All of our events are open to Members and Non-Members! 

Lent Calendars 
are Here! 

Pick up your calendar at the Welcome Center. 

Spring Fl ing Lunch 
TODAY! Sunday, March 23 

Following worship at 11:15 a.m. 

Join us as Chef David whips up some delicious spring recipes. 
 Check in with your friends, meet new friends, and enjoy a great meal! 

Everyone is welcome. 

Special Membership Meeting - Tuesday, March 25 at 10 a.m. 

Welcome to our Newest 2025 
     Chapel Board Members 

 Our newest Officers are Mark Johnson, Vice President and  Larry 
Theuer,  Secretary.  

 We also want to thank our previous Officers, Gordon Govalet and  
Lesley Rife for their time and efforts while being on the Board.
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 Suncoast Blood Drive 
(1 day only) 

The next Suncoast Blood Drive will be on Saturday, 
April 12, from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. in the chapel 
parking lot. 

      Save the Date! 
Bon Voyage Luncheon 

      Sunday, April 13 
 Directly following Worship Service at 11:00 am 

    Chef David will be preparing a feast fit for kings and queens! 

$15 suggested donation but not necessary 

Gather & Give: “Clear the Cupboards” 
 Tuesday, April 15 from 5p.m. to 7p.m. 

Gene Tischer and Greg Scott  will be our guest speakers. 

Bring your own beverage and a dish to share! 

Online link available at the Chapel website, Facebook page, and weekly  

Chapeline. Recorded studies available on YouTube: See the Chapel website. 

Shifting Sands 
Next Meeting: Thursday, March 27 

10:00 a.m. in Shook Fellowship Hall 
This group meets to assist each other in maneuvering through 

difficult times. 

Contact the office at: admin@longboatislandchapel.org 

Artists in the Garden 

Stroll through a stunning outdoor gallery featuring 11 professional 

 artists amid the lush Gardens at the Longboat Island Chapel. 

     Thursday, April, 3, 4-8 pm     Friday, April 4, 4-8 pm     
     Saturday, April 5, 2-8 pm     Sunday, April 6, 12-4 pm 

       Sponsored by Longboat Island Chapel, LBK Garden Club and the LBK Chamber. 




